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July 31, 1981

Carole Colter, Chalrperson
Ad Hoc Committee to Study Bylaws

Dear Carole:

I have carefully read the proposed new bylaws, noting
changes ¢ 1in format, language and content as well as
noting additions. I find the lay-out, ie "subject headings"
or "cut lines" to be both informative and readable. I have

'no problem with major additions such as "removal from office"
and tightening up on our dues paying. These are additions
which reflect the seriousness of our purpose and endeavors.

I have found a few areas where:I feel the language used
is awkward or something is left out:

Article II. Officers (Continued)
Section 2. Vacancies

C. the following was left out when this paragraph was
typed

insert..."who shall serve out the remainder of the
originally selected"...

Article V. Elections

C. (Each Member shall have three votes?) Shouldn't
this read "Each Member shall vote for three candidates
for Nominating Committee"

I commented on the following awkward language yesterday when
I called you but will repeat for the record:

Article II. Officers (Continued)

D. should read as follows"of performing" instead of to perform.
"for removing" instead of to remove. "Said officer"
instead of that person.

I believe that MHSLA owes you a debt of gratitude for the
tedious and difficult job you so willingly acecepted in
reviewing and making recommended changes in our bylaws.
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